News story: Ofsted websites
maintenance work: Saturday and Sunday
19 and 20 August

Ofsted will be doing maintenance work on its websites on 19 and 20 August
2017.

There will be times when the sites will be unavailable or slow to use.
Over this weekend please do not log in to the sites.
The sites are:

e Ofsted Online

Ofsted reports website
Parent View

Learner View

Employer View
inspector portals

We apologise for any inconvenience. We should resume normal service on Monday
21 August.
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